
                 2024 Road to the East Registration and Information Form                      
 
Welcome my Brothers, 
I’d like to take this opportunity to wish you all a very Happy New Year. As we return to our lodges, after 
celebrations, it is time to register for the scheduled Education classes, the first being the Road to the East. 
 As your Grand Lodge Staff Officer, I am responsible for Education and Leadership in the Suffolk Masonic 
District. Please see below, “The Road to the East” course schedule.  Please note that all 7:00 PM classes are at 
Babylon Lodge, all 9:00 AM classes are at Riverhead Lodge.  
 This class is open to ALL Master Masons, and we encourage you to attend even if you are not going to the 
east, at this time. 
 

 Babylon Lodge   Riverhead Lodge 
 

Session 1: February 21st 7:00 PM February 24th 9:00 AM 
 
Session 2: March 6th 7:00 PM  March 9th 9:00 AM 
 
Session 3: March 21st 7:00 PM  March 23rd 9:00 AM 
 
Session 4: April 3rd 7:00 PM   April 6th 9:00 AM 
 
This course is offered both East and West with different times for your convenience. If you are unable to 
attend the Wednesday session at Babylon Lodge, the same course is offered the Following Saturday at 
Riverhead and so on with Sessions 2,3 & 4. The only exception is March 21st, which will be on a Thursday night. 
You must complete all four sessions to receive your Certification.  
This course is presented electronically, and each participant will receive a flash drive with valuable information 
such as the new 24-inch gauge, the Complete Master, as well as other valuable information we feel will assist 
you in the East. 
The cost of this course is $50.00 and will include the thumb drives, along with other items needed to 
complete the course.  
Make check payable to Robert Licata and mail to: 
  Robert Licata 419 Clubhouse Court, Coram NY 11727.  
Please feel free to contact me at 516.398.3577 with any Questions. 
 
Sincerely and Fraternally, 
 
R∴W∴ Robert Licata 
Grand Sword Bearer                                               email: glso@suffolkmasons.com 
  


